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10th August 2021 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 210802.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act regarding 
the following: 
  
What was the spending per financial year on services for the deaf and blind – 
such as British Sign Language (BSL) and Braille – for your organisation in 
each of the following financial years:  
  
2015/2016 
2016/2017 
2017/2018 
2018/2019 
2019/2020 
 
The Trust did not use British Sign Language (BSL) and Braille services in these 
financial years, therefore the spend is £nil. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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